

Your Aspen Hill Community Synagogue

13300 Arctic Ave, Rockville, MD 20853 www.BethJoshua.org 301.962.9400 ext.5247

Uri Topolosky

Rabbi

Yad Yehuda of Greater Washington

Michal Cepler

President

May 25, 2017

Miki Moskowitz

Vice President

Dear Nechemia and all our friends at Yad Yehuda,

Shira Neumann

Secretary

Our congregation in Aspen Hill wishes to extend its support and praise to

your organization on the momentous occasion of your first public event. The projects under the umbrella of Yad Yehuda are already a lifeline to so

many in our community, and we are grateful as beneficiaries of your

tremendous chessed.

Jonathan Krisch

Treasurer

Your holy work continues to be a zechut to Yehuda's holy neshama.

Dave Herschander Immediate Past

President

May you be blessed to go "מחיל אל חיל", strengthened by our larger

community, and through the awareness of the incredible gifts you extend to

us all.

Isaac Chalom Rabbi Jeff Frances

Members-at-large

Mazel Toy!

Carmiya Weinraub

Youth Director

Lily Landau

Administrative

Assistant

Rabbi Uri Topolosky



